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May 2023

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES

RE: 2022-2023 REGIONAL STREET PAVEMENT RENEWAL – PEMBINA HIGHWAY – CHEVRIER BOULEVARD TO
MCGILLIVRAY BOULEVARD

Please be advised northbound Pembina Highway between Chevrier Boulevard and McGillivray Boulevard is
scheduled for a major rehabilitation over the 2023 construction season.

Construction starts: May 8, 2023
Expected End: October 2023

Work will include:
 Repairing pavement
 Widening the road into the centre median
 Installing new curb and sidewalk
 Installing a new asphalt pavement overlay
 Adding protect bike lanes

Traffic implications during construction:
 Construction will be completed one lane at a time. Two lanes of traffic will be maintained during the

weekday morning peak period (7:00-9:00 a.m.), with one lane maintained at all other times
 The sidewalk adjacent to the lane where work is taking place will be closed

o The east sidewalk will close, but we will maintain access to businesses.
o The west sidewalk will remain open as usual.

 Turning movements may be restricted at some intersections
 Temporary closures of individual approaches may be necessary for repair work and you will be contacted in

advance if that is required

Additional information:
 Emergency access will remain throughout construction
 Garbage and recycling collection will not be affected

We appreciate your patience during construction.

Please contact Lucas Stoffel of Dillon Consulting Limited if you have any accessibility requirements,
questions about the project, or concerns regarding construction. Lucas can be reached at
lstoffel@dillon.ca or 204-296-9360.
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Sincerely,

DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED

David Wiebe, P. Eng.
Contract Administrator

Cc: Councillor Sherri Rollins Fort Rouge – East Fort Garry Ward
Councillor John Orlikow City of Winnipeg – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward
Andrew Condon City of Winnipeg – Public Works Department
Julie Dooley City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office – Public Works Department
Debby Mikulik City of Winnipeg, Customer Service Division – Public Works Department


